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OUR PARTNERS

Workplace | Education | Hospitality | Healthcare | Government 

www.enwork.com
Tables and casegoods with a
variety of material choices that
beautifully prove their long-term
value

www.jsifurniture.com 
Broad offering of casegoods,
seating, and private offices that
can meet almost any need

www.venueindustries.com
Custom design, furniture layouts,
built-to-order domestic products
and a diverse product mix

sourceinternationaldesign.com
A seating line with sophisticated
design, environmental
responsibility, and realistic pricing 

www.hightoweraccess.com
High design line with access to
globally curated product offering
from product partners

www.turf.design
Acoustic solutions that are
effortless to adopt, adapt, and
install

www.muraflex.com
Architectural solutions emblematic
of sophistication and refinement

www.fellowesbrands.com
Home, workplace and mobile
technology solutions for a world
with an ever-changing need for
innovation

www.arcadiacontract.com
Innovative seating and table
design, quality manufacturing and
excellent value 

www.encoreseating.com
Innovative seating and table
products for today’s ever-changing
environments

www.boldfurniture.com
Custom craftsmanship and the best
of sustainable mass production
techniques

www.takeform.net
Graphics, wayfinding, and
signage that enables you to tell
your brand story ​

www.9to5seating.com 
Seating with a focus on design,
comfort, health, and well-being
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